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Dear Friends           May 2025 
 
As you are all aware last September I informed the team that I would be stepping down as Co-ordinator 
and Secretary after the AGM this year.   With this in mind we have spent a lot of time praying and 
discussing what could be next, and there have been lots of good ideas put forward.  Sadly no-one has 
felt called to take up the responsibility of this work. 
 
Therefore after prayerful consideration over many months I have to inform you that it was agreed 
unanimously at the Annual General Meeting on 26/04/2025 that the Women of Action would close in 
it's current form.  It is hoped that the churches would be encouraged to support the women of their 
communities as much as possible in their journeys of faith and witness.  This does not mean that the 
local ladies groups will need to close, but just that there will be no nationally organised events or team.   
 
It saddens us all that this is the outcome but who knows what God may raise up in the future.  We are 
all thankful to have been a part of this incredible work in our time.   
 
With this in mind we would like to put a display together for conference of any photos or leaflets, or 
short testimonies of how the Women of Action or Women's Auxiliary has impacted your life, or of any 
particular memories that you have.   
 
Could I ask that you post (to the address at the end of this letter) or email copies of these to me by the 
30th May please.  It would be helpful if names of people were noted and at which church/event it 
applies to, and the year if you remember.  I am asking for copies, as I can not guarantee to be able to get 
them back to you.   
 
I look forward to receiving your items and being able to display the variety for all to see at conference. 
 
May God continue to bless you all as you seek to serve Him. 
 
 

Sandra 
 
Mrs Sandra Fall  Women of Action Secretary 
6 Gallagher Road  Bedworth  Warwickshire CV12 8SB 
07981 413 291    sandrafall@live.co.uk 


